
Groton Greenway Committee 

Open Session minutes of April 8, 2013 

Town Hall 

 

Chairman Marion Stoddart called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. in the lunch room at Town 

Hall. Members Adam Burnett, Carol Coutrier, David Pitkin were present. Steve Miller, David 

Manuigian, Marsh Gigure were also in attendance. 

 

Upon a motion by A. Burnett, seconded by D. Pitkin it was 

 

VOTED: to approve Greenway Minutes of Feb 6, 2013 as drafted 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Upon a motion by A. Burnett, seconded by D. Pitkin it was 

 

VOTED: to approve the Annual Report for Town Meeting 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

Appointment 7:10 Progress of Fitch's Bridge and its long term maintenance with David 

Manuigian 

 

Upon a motion by D. Pitkin, second by A. Burnett it was 

 

VOTED: to approve spending approximately $2,500 to perform a detailed three dimensional 

scanning of the original bridge with existing design funds 

 

The motion passed by a majority vote with D. Pitkin voting in opposition 

 

Member Fran Stanley Arrived. 

 

7:30 Proposal to remove and control invasive plant species from establishing in the Farmers 

and Mechanics 

 

7:45 River Festival Planning Update 

 

Upon a motion by A. Burnett, seconded by C. Coutrier it was 

 

VOTED: to appropriate the following funds for the River Festival 

  

$250 for Tent 

$500 for Police Detail 

$75 for Porta Potties 



$100 for Posters 

 

The vote was unanimous. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 p.m. 

 

Notes by David Pitkin  

 


